20th May, 1898,
Dear Sir,

I duly recelved your letter of the 18th instant in further
refersnce to the c«se of your tug "ALTATA", and with regard thereto,
I beg to acquaint you that the Committee have had the case betore
them today and have deferred action in the matter for the present.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthtully,
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